
Dr. Katey McPherson
Executive Director of The Gurian Institute

will be at the Academy of the Sacred Heart on

DECEMBER 7, 2017
6:00-6:15 Meet and Greet
6:15-7:15 Presentation
7:15-7:30 Q & A

Dr. McPherson will share research and 
practical information on how to better 
understand and deal with boys and girls as 
they cope with school and the world 
around them. 

She will explore the ins and outs of digital 
citizenship and how to cultivate an online 
presence that promotes student success 
while protecting them from the hidden 
dangers of online predation and pitfalls. 

For more information about 
Dr. Katey McPherson and the 
Gurian Institute, 
visit GurianInstitute.com.

Reserve your seat now at
https://tinyurl.com/ASHboys-girls

Academy of the Sacred Heart Auditorium
1250 Kensington Road
Bloomfield Hills, Michigan  48304

http://www.gurianinstitute.com/
https://tinyurl.com/ASHboys-girls

